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Dear  

 

Your request under Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 

 

Thank you for contacting the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 

requesting information about the sale of Lymington Police Station Your request was 

dated 30th March 2023 has been given the reference HA3341. 

 

You have requested the following information: 

“I understand that the Commissioner has completed the sale of the Police Station site in 

Lymington. Please disclose the sale price and the date on which the sale was completed.” 

 

 
Responses: 

 

Request Response 
 

Sale Price of Lymington Police 
Station. 

  
£2,200,000 

When was the sale Completed 
 

28th February 2023 
 

 

If you are unhappy with the way this request has been handled or the decision made, 

you have the right to require the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for 

Hampshire to review the decision.  Complaints should be made in writing using the 

email address: opcc@hampshire.pnn.police.uk . If you are unhappy with the 

outcome of the review, you can contact the Information Commissioner.  Contact 

details can be found by visiting the website: https://ico.org.uk/ 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

http://www.hampshire-pcc.gov.uk/
mailto:OPCC@hampshire.police.uk
mailto:opcc@hampshire.pnn.police.uk
https://ico.org.uk/
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Luke Finnegan 

Business Support & Casework Officer 

Office of Police and Crime Commissioner Hampshire and Isle of Wight 
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